
 

************************************************* 

St. John is a Stewardship Parish 

***************************************************** 

June 19, 2011 
The Most Holy Trinity 

 

Happy Father’s Day 
 
Saturday, June 18, 2011 
 4:00 – Norma Alfieri – 1

st
 Anniversary 

Sunday, June 19, 2011 
 8:00 – Susanne Lovell – 1

st
 Anniversary 

 10:00 – Mass for the People 
 6:00 – Thomas Kelly – 1

st
 Anniversary 

Tuesday, June 21  
9:00 – Eugene F. McCluskey Jr. – 18

th
 Ann. 

Saturday, June 25, 2011 
 4:00 – Mass for the People 
Sunday, June 26, 2011 
 10:00 – Jean Whitaker – 2

nd
 Anniversary 

 6:00 pm – Michael Peretti – 4
th

 Anniversary 
 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of Marion G. 
Colburn (Steve Colburn’s mother) whose funeral was 
celebrated Wednesday. 
 

Important Dates 
Sun. 6/26 – following 10:00 Mass – Parish Picnic 

Wed. 6/29 – Finance Council Meeting – Rectory—7 pm 

Sat. 7/9 – Class of 2012 Car Wash – 9 am – 1pm 

 

DAILY MASS 
Daily Mass will be celebrated in our chapel at 

9:00 am Monday through Friday. 

Following Mass each Thursday, 

Chaplet of the Divine Mercy and 

Adoration will also be celebrated. Intentions are 

welcome at these Masses, please call the 

Rectory. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.groupvbspro.com/vbs/ez/stjohnvbs2011 
 

 

Our Shared Treasure: $4819 
June 12, 2011 

2nd Collection: Seminary Collection: $1364 

 
June 19, 2011 – Second collection for the    

Mission Plan Appeal for the Archdiocese of 
Tororo 

 
July 26, 2011 – Second collection -- Church 

Maintenance  
 

If you know someone who is in need of healing, 

physical, emotional, spiritual, marital and/or 

family prayers and have given you permission to 

place their name in the prayer list, please 

contact Debbie at the Rectory at 378-4207. 

 *If you placed someone on the prayer list and 

they no longer need our prayers, please let us 

know and we will remove their name. 

 

Please keep the following in your prayers: 
Joan Hoffman, Bob Small, Maureen Ronan, Diane 
Naugthton, Tim Ayers, William F. Borden, Frances 
D’Arcangelo, Kristina D’Arcangelo, John 
D’Arcangelo, Charlene D’Arcangelo, Gianna & Joe 
Cuccarello, Donna Dvorak, Chip Langer, George 
Corr, Mary & Louis O’Donnell, Pam & Vince 
Adornato, Dorothy Howe, Margaret Rogerson, 
Nancy O’Connor, Brendan Hanrahan, Janet 
Johnson, Mark O’Reilly, Christina Wedge, Brooke 
DiBon, John Vass, Jane & Michael Sheehan, 
Anthony Lambiase, Sam Asci, Wayne & Louise 

Goodwin, Nelson Powers , Lana Thomas and Gerard 

Penney. 
 

SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE 
 

SATURDAY 

4:00 PM 

 

SUNDAY 

8:00 AM 

10:00 AM 

6:00 PM 

DAILY MASSES 9:00 AM Mon-Fri 

IN CHAPEL 
 
 

Bridgewater Knights of Columbus 
Monthly meat Raffle 

Saturday, June 25, 2011 
1 to 3 pm 

582 Bedford St. Rte 18/28  
(Behind Army National Guard) 

Registrations being 
accepted now. 

 
Call Nancy Smith 

508-378-1521 

 

VACATION BIBLE 
SCHOOL 

 
July 25-29th 

9:00am-12:00 noon 
$33 per child or $85 

family maximum 
 
 

Help needed! 
 

Visit the website below!! 

http://www.groupvbspro.com/vbs/ez/stjohnvbs2011


Today, for every person who joins the Catholic Church, 

four people leave. Young Catholics need examples of 

how genuinely to live the Faith and reasons to do so. 

We are looking for individuals to share personal 

stories/reflections about the positive role of the  

Catholic Church as played in their life. How has 

Catholicism shaped the way you view the world and how 

you live your life? What advice would you give to young 

Catholics? Why should young Catholics stay in the 

Catholic Church? Please focus on your personal 

experience and story. Please send submissions (no 

more that 500 words for this book project to: 

catholicinspires@gmail.com 

 
2011 Boston Irish Festival, Irish Cultural Centre of NE, 

June 17th-19th, 11:00am – 9pm, 200 Boston Dr, Canton, 
MA. For more information www.bostonirishfestival.info 

or 800-GO-IRISH 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Gospel today says it all: “God so loved the world 

that he gave his only Son, so that everyone who believes 

in him might not perish but might have eternal life.” 

How many times have we watched a sporting event on 

TV and seen someone holding this sign: Jn:3:16?  If 

people can proclaim this from the stands of sports  

arenas can’t we find the courage to proclaim it to a 

friend, neighbor or relative who has been away from the 

Church? 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

Michael Dowd, raised and confirmed in our parish, was just drafted 
in the 12th round by the Seattle Mariners.  Michael has just finished 
his junior year at Franklin Pierce and was named a pre-season All 
American.  We wish him well in his baseball future. 
 

The Pieta Ministry 

A Spiritual Retreat  

For 

Parents who have experienced the death of a child 

November 5 and 6, 2011 

St. Anthony Shrine & Minister Center 

100 Arch Street, Downtown Crossing, Boston 

Call 617-542-6440, Ext. 116 for more details. 

 

300 CLUB WINNERS – Kathleen Barris, Sheila McLaughlin  

 
 
 
A few Thoughts from Fr. Wally 
 

SUNDAY EVENING MASS 
Spread the word, St. John’s has a Sunday evening 
Mass at 6:00! 
  
Junior/Senior Leadership Retreat 
The annual Junior/senior Leadership Retreat will be 
held at the Craigville Beach Conference Center on 
the Cape, August 7-11.  We will be taking our 
largest group ever, nearly 30 students.  There is 
room for only one or two more students.  Please 
call Mrs. Hopgood in the CCD office if you are 
interested. 
  
Donations for the Leadership Retreat 
Donations will be greatly accepted and appreciated 
to help defray the cost of this retreat experience. It 
cost $296 per student for this retreat. It’s a pretty 
good deal when you consider it includes food and 
lodging for 5 days on the ocean.  However, in this 
economy it is a lot of money for families to come up 
with.  The students will be having car washes and 
candy sales to help raise some of the money and 
the parish will help as well. As you know, these 
students serve the parish as CCD Teachers, 
Lectors, and Eucharistic Ministers and also perform 
many acts of service for the community. If you 
would like to make a donation please make the 
check out to St. John’s and reference Leadership 
Retreat on the check. Many Thanks! 
 
NEW CHURCH WORKER 
We welcome Matthew Crowley to our staff.  Matt is 
a junior at East Bridgewater High School and will 
be doing some janitorial and office work. He is 
replacing Danny LeBlanc who has just graduated 
from East Bridgewater High and will be attending 
Merrimack College in the fall.  Welcome aboard 
Matt and thanks for a job well done Danny. 
 
 New Pastors 
We welcome to the greater Bridgewater community 
two new pastors.  Fr. William Devine is the new 
pastor at St. Thomas Aquinas in Bridgewater and 
Fr. Edward McCabe is the new pastor of St. Ann’s 
in West Bridgewater.  These two parishes are 
certainly blessed to have these two fine priests as 
their shepherds. 
   
WELCOME FR. KANIKKAI JEYRAJ, CSC 
As Fr. Kani begins his ministry for and among us 
we extend a warm welcome to him and hope that 
he will be very happy here in EB. 
********************************************************** 

Richard & Jeanne MacDonald, John & Anne Kaiser 

PLEASE REMEMBER THE CATHOLIC APPEAL 

We still have $8,625 to raise before we 

reach our parish goal of $20,500. Thank you 

to the 86 families at St. John’s that have 

already contributed!  
 

mailto:catholicinspires@gmail.com
http://www.bostonirishfestival.info/

